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Thursday 12th April 2018 

 

DSAT Primary KS2 ICT Conference 
Saturday 12th May 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are pleased to announce that we are holding an exciting and innovative ICT conference for Key 
Stage 2 children at Parkland Primary School in Wigston, on Saturday 12th May 2018 from 9am to 3pm. 
We are really pleased to offer a selection of fabulous ICT workshops to inspire children in ICT. Children 
will attend a variety of workshops during the day, which will be selected for them. A member of staff 
from Redlands will be at the conference, but unfortunately we will be unable to arrange 
transportation. The children will need to be dropped off 8.50am ready for a 9.00am start and collected 
at the end of the event at 3.00pm.  
 

There is a small cost of £5 per child to cover the cost of running the conference. Lunch and a drink will 
be provided, although we do ask that children bring bottled water with them for throughout the day. 
Lunch will be a filled sandwich, a bag of crisps, a piece of fruit and a chocolate biscuit. We are sure you 
will all agree that this is great value for such a fabulous day! 
 
Places on the conference are limited to 20 children and a place will only be secured once payment has 
been made. Should you wish your child to attend, please make payment via ParentPay by Wednesday 
18th April 2018.  
 

Once a place has been secured, you will be sent a parental consent form to complete and return to 
school. 
 
Regards and Best Wishes 
 
Mr Rawlins 
ICT Coordinator and Class Teacher 

 
 

 
 


